
Wild Things 
and 

Forest School



We are hoping to start Forest School at Hook Infant 
School soon.

We will be using the copse for a lot of the Forest 
School activities.



Forest School has outdoor activities linked to 
lessons like PE and Art as well as other activities 
like den building and making fires.



However… 
we have a problem!



2015 2018
In 2018 several big trees were cut down in the copse 
because they had a disease called Chalara dieback 
fungus.



That is where Wild Things come in.

We will be helping to look after the copse for the school 
to use as a Forest School area.



Wild Things will be tidying the 
pathways and making them 
safe for everyone to use.

We will be using the chippings 
from the old trees to make 
the paths.

Todays project



Tools



We will also be making fences to help saplings 
grow safely and will be planting new trees in the 
spring.






